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05/08/2022  20:00:082022/1289/P OBJ Aideen O'Neill/ 

Dariush 

Mirfendereski

Dear Planning Department,

¿

We are writing to object to application 2022/1289/P.¿ 

¿

We empathise with why the applicants want the benefits of air conditioning. However, installation of an 

external unit, in this position, will have an enormously detrimental effect on the ability of at least one of their 

neighbours to live peacefully in their own home.¿ This cannot be the right answer when alternative options can 

be explored. An example might be an internal placement of the air conditioning unit (e.g. in attic or other space 

inside the building). This would involve all components, including those that make noise, being located within 

the applicants own house, and ductwork egressing through the roof. This would drastically reduce the intrusion 

and noise that will be inevitable for neighbours with the current proposal.

¿

There is a much bigger question for the council to consider than simply this application.¿ With climate change 

and steadily rising temperatures, the desire for air conditioning will inevitably rise.¿ In densely packed 

neighbourhoods, it is simply not practical or reasonable to plan for that to be accommodated through 

installation of external units, such as is proposed in this application.

Thank you.
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